
Interdisciplinary Programs Policy on the Pass/Fail Option for Spring, 2020 
 
Given the move to distance learning in response to COVID-19, all PLU student will have 
the option to take any Spring, 2020 course as Pass/Fail (P/F).   
 
Any student in PLU’s Interdisciplinary Programs who wishes to choose the P/F option 
can do so, and it will not change their trajectory in any Interdisciplinary major or minor 
program.  “P*” grades will be acceptable in courses that are a prerequisite for 
subsequent interdisciplinary courses.  
 
Students who have question about whether this option might have any impact on 
graduate or professional admissions or qualifications should consult with their advisor 
and/or program chair.  


